134 Cedar Run Lane Kuntsville, AL 35811



May 20, 2010

Dr. Dusit Charern c/a UAKuntsville Office of Student Financial Services University Center Room 212 Kuntsville, AL 35899

Dear Dr. Dusit Charern:

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude in being awarded the Dusty Annual Scholarship. The Dusty Scholarship will enable me to complete my Masters of Science in Nursing degree as an Acute Care Nurse Practitioner. Your story is truly inspirational and my life is changed forever since having had the apportunity to meet you. As you know I have two small children and because of your gift their lives will be changed forever as well. Furthermore, I will be able to help other people and patients who are in need. Words alone cannot express how thankful I am to you for honoring me with this gift.

Sincerely, Sinda D. Hirchell Linda D. Motchell

